The Halloran Trust

ABN 33 445017 500

Corporate Trustee: Wollumboola Ltd ACN 161 427 363

18 July 2018

Professor Mary O'Kane
Chair, independent Planning Commission

By email: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au

Dear Professor O’Kane,

Long Bow Point Golf Course

The Commission will meet with the appiicants at 8am this Thursday.
The Department of Planning do not support the proposal.

However yesterday, the Department alerted us to the existence of other reports and
documents which they considered.

The purpose of this letter is to record our dismay at what is procedural unfairmess in
two areas. First, the late disclosure of other documents precludes any opportunity by
the applicant to address the matters raised. Secondly, there is no time to prepare a
full and adequate response for consideration by the IPC.

‘We wish our dismay and disappointment on these procedural missteps to be recorded.

Yours faithfully,

Dr Robert Tong AM
Chair, The Halloran Trust






